
 

Dear Bristol School District Community, 

As we approach Thanksgiving, we want to take a moment to reflect on all we have to be grateful 

for in the Bristol School District. 

First and foremost, we are blessed to have such a beautiful school building that serves as a 

cornerstone for learning, growth, and connection. It’s a place where lifelong memories are 

made, and we are fortunate to have this incredible space for our students and staff to thrive. 

We are also deeply thankful for the unwavering support of our parents and community members. 

Your partnership plays a vital role in the success of our students and the enrichment of their 

educational experiences. Whether it’s through volunteering, attending events, or cheering on our 

teams, your involvement strengthens our school family. 

Of course, our students are at the heart of everything we do. They bring energy, curiosity, and 

inspiration to our school each day. Watching them grow and succeed is a constant reminder of 

why we do what we do. 

Finally, and most importantly, we want to express profound gratitude for our incredible staff. 

Their dedication, compassion, and hard work make a lasting impact on the lives of our students 

and our community. They are the driving force behind all that we accomplish, and we are 

endlessly thankful for each and every one of them. 

As we gather with family and friends this Thanksgiving, I encourage all of us to reflect on the 

blessings we share as part of this wonderful community. On behalf of Bristol School District, we 

wish you and your loved ones a safe, happy, and joyful Thanksgiving holiday. 

Wishing everyone a safe, healthy and happy Thanksgiving Break! 

With gratitude, 

Bristol School District Leadership Team 

 


